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We thank the House of Representatives for taking action to keep these dangerous Guantanamo Bay detainees out of 
our country. The President’s plan to house terrorists in our states would  do nothing more than create high-profile 
terror targets in our own backyards, and we --along with our federal delegation will continue to fight any attempt to 
bring them to South Carolina.
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